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MVCTC FFA Participates in Canned Food Drive 
 
London, Ohio – On Wednesday, September 19, 2012, 14 Miami Valley Career 
Technology Center (MVCTC) FFA students assisted with a canned food drive at 
the OSU Farm Science Review (FSR).  FSR attendees were asked to bring in 
canned food items, which students then collected as they entered the exhibit 
area.  In exchange for brining two or more canned food items, FSR visitors 
received a free pair of work gloves donated by Mid America Glove Company. 
 Food items were donated to the Ohio Association of Foodbanks for distribution.    
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